Christmas bazaar on Aegina

Throughout the year, our friends have been making, sewing, crocheting and donating various
handicrafts, which we were able to sell at the Christmas bazaar in aid of Animal Protection in
return for a donation. Many thanks to MPAKALOGATOS for making the premises available
and to the volunteer team, without whom the bazaar could not have taken place on site.

Your team from Animal Protection



